
 

 

TO:  Board of Trustees 

FROM: Dr. Matthew Spivy, Executive Director of Human Resources 

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF RECOMMENDATION TO HIRE 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR OF CHOICE PROGRAMS, ACCESS, AND 

SUPPORT 

                              

DATE: June 13, 2023 

 

Recommendation to hire Executive Director of Choice Programs, Access, and Support  

 

 

******************** 

 

Administrative Recommendation: 

Approval of Personnel Recommendations to Hire Executive Director of Choice 

Programs, Access, and Support. 

 

 

 


